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     June 12, 2018 
 
 
      

Re:   Carroll Park North Ball Field Project 
    

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids with an alternate were received for the Carroll Park North Ball Field project: 
 
         Alternate 
       Base Bid  Deduct Final Bid 
          

Market & Johnson, Inc.   $502,470 <$174,653> $327,817 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Wieser Brothers General Contractor, Inc.      $565,120        <$174,815> $390,305 
La Crescent, Minnesota     

  
The Engineer estimate for the Carroll Park North Ball Field project is $300,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract for the Carroll Park North Ball Field 
Project to Market & Johnson, Inc. in the amount of $327,817.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 

Matthew Gallager 
     Assistant City Engineer 
MG:kn 


